On June 26, 2005 Board Member Tom Lynch submitted the following questions regarding Board Item AC17 Confirming Cooperative Agreement with Tequesta HMA, Inc., DBA Sandy Pines.
Question: What is net cost to the district? How much do we receive?
Answer: If the student remains at the facility through the course of the contract (June 1, 2005 through December 31, 2005) than the net cost to the School District will be $64,827, which is the cost of the contract ($74,900) minus the anticipated FTE through December 2005 ($10,073 - one-half the annualized FTE for matrix level 255). 
 
